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Government of India,
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare

-----

Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi.
Dated the 9th April,1936.

To

The Health Secretary,

Government of Maharashtra,

Medical Education and Drugs Deptt.,
Mantralaya,

Muambai-U00032.

Sub: Request from Dr.D.Y. Patil Pratishthan to open a medical college
for women at Pimpri, Pune for 100 annual admissions.

Sir,

I am directed to send herewith a copy of the letter dated
29.3.1996 received from Dr.D.Y. Patil Pratishthan on the subject noted
above and to say that Dr.D.Y. Patil Medical College for Women at Pimpri
Pune has been approved by the Central Government for 100 admissions

annually.
Yours faithfully,

( H.N. YADAV )
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Copy to the President, Dr.D.Y. Patil Pratishthan, 14/105, Agarkar Nagar,

/7,? f)z', S

( H.N. YADAV )
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

“"Behind Alankar Theatre, Pune-411001.



